
Dear Senator Johnson, 
 
At this late hour I hope our opposition reaches you on this proposed work to limit local say into their 
own communities. My husband and I are full time residents and property owners in Falcon Cove. A small 
coastal community impacted by both increased home owner vacation revolving door rentals and 
declining resources (i.e. water district water levels).  
 
Please consider the intent of this bill is for the benefit of speculators commercial property rights use and 
not supporting property ownership rights. Each community government body has a right to comment 
and regulate how it wishes to define residential community and how it can best support with the limited 
resource unique to that community. Water, road access and maintenance, parking, trash, septic system, 
short term rental rather than long term housing option, nature environment impact…. 
 
We support our full time neighbors in opposition to this bill. I hope we can count on you as well! Thank 
you! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Nancy and Jeff Weil 
6085 Columbia Street 
Arch Cape, OR 97102 
 
 


